
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  BCSS MEMBER SCHOOLS 
FROM: JORDAN ABNEY, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
SUBJECT: INDIVIDUAL STUDENT -ATHLETE PLAYING UP TO A MORE 
SENIOR SCHOOL’S TEAM MOTION (POLICY 818.1)  
DATE:  NOVEMBER 28, 2022 
 

 

At the BCSS Annual Planning Meeting held on November 14 / 15, 2022 the Legislative 
Assembly passed the motion to amend the Individual Student – Athlete Playing Up to 
A More Senior School’s Team Policy (Policy 818.1).  This motion was presented if passed 
to be implemented for the start of the Winter 2022 season of play/ November 28, 2022.   

Upon a more comprehensive review and understanding of the policy changes 
approved at the AGM, the Legislative Assembly felt it was beneficial to more schools 
that could benefit from reverting back to the policy that was in place prior. 

To summarize the current policy - Middle/Junior member school athletes whose 
feeder school (senior school) has a membership category of four (4) or lower can 
apply to “play up” to the senior school that they would normally attend. The full 
policy has been updated and can be viewed in the online BCSS handbook (section 
818.1/page 89) which is considered the current version. 

Should you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact the BCSS office at 
info@bcschoolsports.ca or 604 477-1488. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Jordan Abney 
Executive Director 

https://simplebooklet.com/20222023bcsshandbookupdatednov2022
mailto:info@bcschoolsports.ca

